
The BEPS Monitoring Group is a network of tax researchers and specialists around the 

world, independent of business and governments. It was established in 2013, sponsored by 

tax justice organizations, concerned especially with the effects of international taxation on 

development. Members participate in the Group as individuals, not as representatives of 

any organization. We now have over 50 members from more than twenty countries, from 

Argentina and China to Kenya, Turkey and Zambia, and including twelve EU Member States. 

Our aim is to produce reports and briefings relating to the reform of the international 

system for the taxation of transnational corporations, and participate in public debates on 

these issues. 


